
                                                                      
 

What is Cropwell Bishop Friends of the School? 
This is OUR School’s Fundraising Charity, registered number 1028417.  It is also known as “FOS”.  
Funds are raised by volunteers for the resources which the school budget cannot ordinarily buy. 

 

The Charity is run by: 
An elected Committee, Class Representatives & Members, all made up of Parents, Carers and 
Friends of the School.   

 

What do we do: 
We raise about £10,000 a year by: 

• Running events through the year which include: School Discos & Film Nights, Raffles & Pub 
Quizzes, a Summer event and in joint forces with the Scouts, the Stilton Stumble. 

• Opting into fundraising schemes (i.e. Easy Fundraising) and local community opportunities 
(i.e. Co-Op Local Community Fund) 

• Sell 2nd hand school uniform 

 

How You can get involved: 
The Charity relies on the support of the School’s community to help where and when they can.  
Parents, Carers, staff and those over 18 with a friendly connection or interest in the School are 
welcome to join in.  Thank you for taking the time to read this, and we look forward to welcoming 
you. 

 

Contact us by: 

• Speaking to a FOS members in the Playground or at FOS events – Our photos are on 

posters around the school😊 

• Enquire in the School Office. 

• Email us at: cbishopfos@gmail.com  

• Facebook: Friends-of-School-FOS-Cropwell-Bishop-primary-school 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Or We can Contact You: 
Please tick as appropriate and return this to the School office. 
 
Child’s name:      Child’s Class: 
 
Parent/Carer/ Friend Name: 
 
Tel No:       E-mail: 

I would like to join FOS                          I may be interested & want to find out more 
 

I would be willing to help at events 
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